
 

Dear Parent/carer, 

We want to make our journeys to school safer. We’re creating a West 

Barnet Safe Routes To School group, where we want you to share 

your experiences of the school run and identify problem areas which 

could be improved.  

The first meeting will be Wednesday 4th February, 7.30-9pm at 

Copthall School. 

Through meetings and workshops, and with input from the council, 

community teams and engineers, we hope to create a skilled parent 

group, able to speak about road issues in West Barnet. If you… 

 Worry about the safety of your children on their way to 

school 

 Are concerned about any aspect of your school run 

journey 

 Want to see safer streets 

 

…we’d love to see you there.  

The formation of this group is part of the Bike It Plus program 

happening at the school this year. Bike It Plus is run by sustainable 

transport charity Sustrans which works with communities, policy-

makers and partner organisations so that people can choose 

healthier, clesaracensaner and cheaper journeys and enjoy better, 

safer spaces where they live. 

To book a place at the meeting, please email 

Hilary.campbell@sustrans.org.uk with your name and the school 

your child attends. 

 

I look forward to seeing you there. 

Hilary Campbell 

 

        
       Bike It Plus Officer, Barnet 
       Hilary.campbell@sustrans.org.uk 

       07818 529714 
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